
 
 

RFB – Streetlights in Distressed Communities Service Provider (21-16) 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 4 
 
TO:  All Respondents  
 
FROM:  Engineering Division, City of Aurora 
 
DATE:  March 9, 2021 
 
 
THIS ADDENDUM FORMS A PART OF THE BIDDING AND CONTRACT DOCUMENTS.   
 
Please incorporate the following revision to the above referenced Request for Bids (RFB): 
 

1. As stated in Addendums 2 and 3 to this RFB, sealed bids must be mailed to the Purchasing 
Division Office, 44 E. Downer Place, Aurora, IL 60507, and will be accepted until 2:00 
P.M., March 10, 2021.  This Addendum does not change this due date. 
 
However, as a result of the previous change to the due date, this Addendum is intended 
to establish that the City now anticipates presenting this contract to City Council for final 
approval and award on April 13, 2021. 
 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Ian Wade, P.E. 
City of Aurora Engineering Division 
 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF THIS ADDENDUM IS NOT REQUIRED 
 


